June 7, 2018 PVRS School Cte meeting:

This meeting was posted as a Finance Cte meeting because
Selectboards and Finance Committees of the four Towns in the
Regional School District were invited to attend.

While all members of the Northfield Finance Cte. were in attendance,
no actions were taken.
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Lois M. Stearns, Chair



